
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

DATE OF MEETING:  February 9, 2016 

 

TITLE: State Tutoring Grant Salary Requirements – Additional Schools Added 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:       
 
Darlene Mansouri, Director of State and Federal Programs, informed us in December that Amphitheater High 

School would be receiving a State Tutoring Grant from the Arizona Department of Education for tutoring.  

However, recently the state made additional tutoring money available.  Ms. Mansouri wrote a new grant 

application which was approved.  The schools now eligible to receive these funds besides Amphitheater High 

School are: Canyon del Oro High School, Ironwood Ridge High School, Amphitheater Middle School,        

La Cima Middle School, Keeling Elementary, and Prince Elementary. 

 

As was shared in the original Board item, the grant requires a salary based on a $40.00 per hour total 

compensation rate (based on salary and benefits, not including medical).  Consequently, the actual hourly 

salary for teachers at these new sites will also be approximately $33.43 plus benefits.   

 

This is more than the currently approved hourly salary for tutoring of $30.00 per hour plus benefits. 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:   
The administration recommends that the Board approve this compensation rate required for this State 

Tutoring Grant at six additional schools. 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                             

                
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                             Date:  February 8, 2016 
 

 

 

______________________________________ 

                                                                                             Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

  


